
SELLING OF HAMETZ 
CONGREGATION KOL SHOFAR: 2016/5776 

 
Complete and return this form before 11:00 a.m. on Friday, April 22, 2016 

 

 
During Pesah, it is forbidden to eat or own hametz, and one should remove all hametz 
before Pesach. To avoid great financial loss, it is permitted to sell one's hametz to 
someone who is not Jewish and repurchase it after Pesah. You may appoint me as your 
agent to sell your hametz on your behalf by filling out form below. 

 
Congregation Kol Shofar  
215 Blackfield Drive  
Tiburon, CA 94920  
 
 
I/We _______________________ hereby authorize Rabbi Susan Leider  to act as my/our 
agent to sell all my/our hametz, in whatever form it should take, thereby allowing me/us 
to fulfill the mitzvah of having no hametz in the four corners of my/our home or in owning 
any hametz located at:  
 
Home  
Workplace  
Other  
 
 
Signed_________________________________________________ 
Signature Date___________ 
 
 
 

It is customary to give tzedakah at the time of selling one’s hametz. 
Contributions to Congregation Kol Shofar are appreciated. 

 

 
 


